Tennis Supporters' Group (TSG)

Tuesday 4th June 2024. Online – Teams.

Attendees: Wendy Monks, Belinda Merchant, Kelly Spencer, Surya (Sean) Naidu, Tanya

Donaldson, Ash Playford.

Apologies: Alex Mumme, Steve Weller, Karen Semple

Committee Members: Alex Mumme (President), Belinda Merchant (Vice President), Wendy Monks (Secretary)

1. Meeting opened at 7.30pm by Wendy Monks.

- 2. In attendance see above.
- 3. Confirmation of Minutes of Meeting held on 30th April 2024 accepted by Kelly Spencer and seconded by Belinda Merchant
- 4. Business or Actions arising from previous Minutes/Meeting 30th April 2024

ACTION ITEMS ARISING FROM TSG MEETING 30th April 2024

ACTION	STATUS/WHO
Sponsorship	Decision made as we do not have any responses from prospective
	sponsors with lack of replies and limited exposure to the courts due to
	game days at Club Coops to no longer follow up at this stage.
Court Condition	Ongoing:
	TSG is awaiting the outcome of Go for Gold Grant application (expected date June 2024 as it is deemed a Category 2 Grant). As there is considerable deterioration of the courts, Court 5 being the most severely affected after the 2022 floods. Issue was reported to the school in 2022.
	Awaiting further information school in relation to status of tennis shed location. Last report was some excess furniture being stored behind current location will be cleared and the tennis shed space will be built in to be secure. Therefore, we should not require cages in the long term.
Upcoming dates	Ongoing:
	Ash has advised new date for school championships will be Sunday 4 th August.
	Family and Friends – suggested at this stage is Sunday 25 th August 2024.

5. President (Alex Mumme) Alex emailed notes about recent SPSSA meeting. Insurance has been purchased, no staff/principals report. Discussions re: possible Fete (2-year plan) requiring separate committee. Discussions re: change in structure, but awaiting further information.

6.

7. Treasurers Report (Tanya Donaldson)

Discrepancy between SPSSA report of 19/4 and 27/5 in relation to opening balance – this has been queried and awaiting response.

Expected future funds - \$18,357.76.

8. Head Coaches Report

Boys season going well – finals this weekend. Had discussions with Chloe Litherland about ensuring there are always 2 coaches at training.

9. Correspondence

NIL.

10. New Business

ACTION	STATUS/WHO
	No new items.

11. Close

Meeting closed 8.21pm

12. Next Meeting

Tuesday 23rd July, online via Teams.